Jake Stephens

From: Tucker, Shane S (KYTC-D07) <Shane.Tucker@ky.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 6:41 PM

To: Jake Stephens

Subject: RE: Lane Allen Sidewalk Project 7-418

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.
Jake,

Please allow this email to serve as your official Notice to Proceed to award the design contract to GRW. | have reviewed
the selection committee’s recommendation and concur. Please let me know should you have any additional questions
or concerns.

Thanks,
Shane

Shane Tucker
Dept.of Highways - District 7 - Planning

TEAM
KENTUCKY.  (859)246-2355 oFFice

TRANSPORTATION (502) 564-2360 DIRECT

CABINET

From: Jake Stephens <jstephens@lexingtonky.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 3:40 PM

To: Tucker, Shane S (KYTC-D07) <Shane.Tucker@ky.gov>
Subject: RE: Lane Allen Sidewalk Project 7-418

: *CAUTION** PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites. Please contact the COT Service Desk
ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

The selection committee met to discuss the results and GRW was chosen. See attached selection committee members
and scoring summary. | can’t recall if you need the proposals but provided those just in case. Let me know if you need
anything else.

Thanks,

Jake Stephens, P.E.
859.258.3478 office
859.490.8068 cell



From: Tucker, Shane S (KYTC-DO7) <Shane.Tucker@ky.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 12:03 PM

To: Jake Stephens <jstephens@l|exingtonky.gov>

Subject: Re: Lane Allen Sidewalk Project 7-418

[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.

Thanks, Jake. The RFQ looks good. Please send me the selection committee’s recommendation for review and
approval.

Shane

Get Outlook for i0OS

From: Jake Stephens <jstephens@Iexingtonky.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:42:57 AM

To: Tucker, Shane S (KYTC-D07) <Shane.Tucker@ky.gov>
Subject: Lane Allen Sidewalk Project 7-418

: **CAUTION** PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites. Please contact the COT Service Desk
ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

| apologize but | don’t think | ever reached back out to you on this project. We have decided to move forward with the
project significantly reducing scope around the Lane Allen/Alexandria intersection to minimize rework for the future
SS4A project. We decided that project may be years down the road and would prefer to get the sidewalk in now. |
already put this out for letting and it has closed. | have attached the RFQ and the advertisement. We had 2 proposals
sent to us and will be discussing our evaluations today. Let me know if there is anything else you need for this.

Thanks,

Jake Stephens, P.E.
Municipal Engineer Sr.
Division of Engineering

859.258.3478 office
859.490.8068 cell

lexingtonky.gov
W LEXINGTON



